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Dear Headteacher 
 
 

Thank you for completing the Northumberland Health and Wellbeing Audit 
 
The health and wellbeing team confirm receipt of your school’s health and wellbeing audit 
and that a certificate has been posted to your school.  
 
Completion of the audit illustrates that your school recognises the links between heath, 
wellbeing and attainment and your successful submission illustrates how your school is 
contributing to the statutory duty to promote the wellbeing of children and young people. 
 
The health and wellbeing team are committed to supporting your school through our annual 
health and wellbeing visits and if you have not had a visit in the last 18 months please 
contact me so we can get this booked. 
 

Once again, thank you to you and your staff for all the hard work involved in 

remaining committed to children and young people’s health and wellbeing in 

Northumberland. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Angie Mitchison 
Schools’ Wellbeing Coordinator  
On behalf of  the Health and Wellbeing Team  
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